
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel,

We are excited about visiting Labrador again in a few days! We will 
be leaving for Labrador on August 15th, and returning on August 24th. 
We covet your prayers for us while we are in Labrador. We have a great 
opportunity  to  help  the  Dinsmores,  our  future  coworkers,  put  on  a 
Vacation Bible School. Please pray specifically that we would have a good 
number of kids to come to the VBS, and that several of them would trust 
Christ as Savior. Pray also that we would have opportunities to present 
the Gospel to the parents as well.

While we are in Labrador, we also plan to spend some time looking 
at the housing options there to get a better idea of what is available. Please 
pray that we would have wisdom and the Lord’s guidance as we look into 
this and several other things as well. 

This past month we have had meetings in New Jersey, Connecticut, 
Virginia, Florida, and Georgia. We praise God for several new supporting 
churches, bringing our support level to 67%.

August will be a little slower with fewer scheduled meetings. We 
are thankful to be home for a few days here and there between meetings 
and get a short break from all the traveling. Christy has been able to catch 
up on some doctors visits and get some things ready for the new baby. We 
praise the Lord for a new baby girl with which He has blessed us. The due 
date  is  November  14th!  Please  pray  that  this  last  trimester  will  go 
smoothly, and that Christy and the baby will continue to be healthy.

We  are  looking  forward  to  a  busy  schedule  of  presenting  our 
ministry in a number of missions conferences and meetings over the next 
several months. Please pray that God would see fit to provide the rest of 
our support quickly. We thank God for each of our supporters and prayer 
partners. You mean much to us, and we pray that God will bless each of 
you for your involvement in helping us reach Labrador for Christ!

For the Gospel and His glory,

Nate, Christy, and Vera Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond”
2 Corinthians 10:16


